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Recommendation to continue the referral to Hearing Officer to appeal denial of business license by
Pallas Athena Enterprise, Inc., dba Shangrilah Bistro and Tea Garden (formerly Fleur De Lis),
335 Nieto Avenue.  (District 3)

On February 14, 2006, this item was laid over for 30 days (Attachment A). The business license
applicant has been making suitable progress towards complying with California State Building Codes;
however, more time is required to complete installation and inspection of electrical service. The
Planning and Building Department recommends an additional 30-day extension of time (Attachment
B).

There are no timing constraints for this item.

There is no fiscal impact associated with this item.

Approve recommendation.

MICHAEL A. KILLEBREW APPROVED:
DIRECTOR OF FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT

GERALD R. MILLER
CITY MANAGER
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